

Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) Procurement Department

INVITATION FOR BID

ADVERTISED - IFB #570 HOTEL VENUE for ANNUAL MEETING

The Navajo Housing Authority (NHA) (hereinafter called the "Owner") invites all Hotel vendors from within the State of Arizona to bid on hosting the Annual Meeting and Service Awards Banquet. Detailed information may be obtained via email to Doris Yonnie, Procurement Specialist, dyonnie@hooghan.org and requesting for the Advertised - IFB #570 Hotel Venue for Annual Meeting. The Owner will receive Sealed Bids until 2:00 PM, (MDST) on October 4, 2022, via email at dyonnie@hooghan.org. Bids will be opened and publicly read aloud immediately after the specified closing time. Address any questions regarding this project in writing by September 28, 2022 at 2:00 PM (MDST) to: Doris Yonnie, Procurement Specialist, email dyonnie@hooghan.org. The NHA will not be accepting in-person or post office/courier submissions from Vendors on any solicitation responses effective, March 16, 2020, due to the COVID-19. This measure is a necessary step to ensure everyone's safety/health and to minimize the spread of the virus. Faxed bids will not be accepted. This invitation is not restricted to Navajo organizations and Navajo owned economic enterprises pursuant to 24 CFR 1000.48 (a) (2) of NAHASDA.